
Neath Port Talbot Day Nursery  

Winter Newsletter 

Dates for diaries 

14th December - Christmas party day 

21st December – Christmas dinner day 

5th February – Chinese New Year 

21st February- Pancake day 

22nd February – Thinking day 

 
 
 
 

A great big Thank You to everyone who supported us 
with fundraising for Children in Need. The nursery 

managed to raise a massive sum of £470.67 with 

more coming in. 

Thank you 
CONGRATULATIONS to Sarah on 

her wedding and becoming Sarah Rob-
erts! 

Nursery News 

We would like to welcome Samantha 
George on her new position as deputy man-
ager! Sam has been part of the nursery team 

for 4 years. 

We would also like to welcome charlotte 
Holmes on her pre-school co-ordinator posi-

tion!  And we look forward to welcoming 
her as part of our management team. 

That time of year is fast approaching where 
we like to ask all our parents to leave us a 
review and help us get in to the top 20-day 
nurseries. Please follow the link 
www.daynurseries.co.uk 

 

We would like to say a sad “Goodbye” to 
some of our Pre-School children as they 

are getting ready to start big school.  

It has been an absolute privilege to see 
them grow and develop and watch their 

individual unique characters unfold.  

We look forward to hearing all about the 
next big adventure in their lives. 

http://www.daynurseries.co.uk


Under 2’s 
Throughout December the children 
will be doing lots of arts and crafts 

for their Christmas folders. 

The under 2’s have been very busy 
investigating in a range of messy 
play such as : Funky foam, Jelly, 

Squirt cream and a range of natural 
materials. They are also learning the 

noises and names of each animal. 

Things to try at home 

Please can you encourage your 
child to have a go at putting on 

their shoes and coats. 

Have a go at making your own 

pizza   

Warburton Thins 

Tomato puree 

Cheese 

Toppings of your choice 

Over 2’s 
Through the upcoming months 

our topic will be fairy tales. 
Where the children will be enjoy-

ing planting beans to make a 
beanstalk, making their own little 

pigs house, making and tasting 
Goldilocks porridge. 

 During this topic we are going 
to encourage children to put 
their own shoes and coats on. 

Pre – School 
Over the next couple of weeks pre – school will be looking for a new teddy to be able to take home. 

Pre – school are also looking at the topic of fairy tales which will be linking with over 2’s for continuity. 

Charlotte newly to the pre - school role will be looking at life skills, independence and personal hygiene with the 
children. 

 

P.A.G 

The Parents Advisory Group is the opportunity for our customers to voice their thoughts, suggestions and be 
updated on nursery news, information and potential upcoming changes and events. 

We have a scheduled meeting every 3 months at the Nursery. If it’s something you’d like to get involved in 
please pop in the office for some more information. 


